
You were worried that there would be an 
increase in traffic and rat running on 
Cowley Lane, which is a narrow, single-lane 
road. You were also worried that an 
increase in traffic would cause disruption 
in Cowley village. 

As a result, we’ve redesigned the junction to 
prevent vehicles from accessing 
Cowley Lane. 

Access would, however, be retained along 
Cowley Lane for local properties, as well 
as for walkers, cyclists and horse riders, 
including disabled users.

During our public consultation in autumn 2019, you raised 
concerns about safety and rat running as a result of the proposed 
Cowley junction. 

The design of Cowley junction
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